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STATED MEETING MINUTES 
MONDAY, JANUARY 22, 2018 

 
 
The meeting was held at the College of Physicians of Philadelphia. 
Babak Abai, M.D. presided. 
 
There were 18 Fellows in attendance and 20 guests.  
 
Welcoming remarks by Drs. Babak Abai, President and Francis Spitz, Scientific 
Program Officer. 
 
Scientific Presentation:   
 
Case Presentation:  Megan Lundgren, MD from Thomas Jefferson University 
 
John R. Clarke Lectureship presented by: Margaret “Gretchen” Schwarze, MD, MPP, 
FACS, Associate Professor of Surgery, University of Wisconsin, Division of Vascular 
Surgery.   
 
Topic:  “Managing Uncertainty: Using the Power of Scenario Planning  
for High-Stakes Surgical Decisions” 
 

 
Business Meeting: 
  
The following new members of the Academy were introduced: 

 Joshua Marks 

 Brendan McCracken 

 Elizabeth Renza-Stingone 

 Robert S. Krouse 
 
The following candidate was read for the first time: 

 Ronald DeMatteo 
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The following candidates were read for the second time voted on by the membership, 
and elected into Fellowship:  

 Neena Kaur Singh 
 
Reminder for upcoming meetings: 
                                                                                                                                          
The next meeting of the Academy will be held on Monday, February 12, 2018.  This 
meeting will be the Academy’s annual Surgical Research Competition. 

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Melanie Toolan 


